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Newsletter 
 
 
Trips and Workshops 
There are several trips and workshops organized for the Summer Term. Below are listed the dates of 
the trip/workshop and the date payments and reply slips are due by. Please could we ask that all 
slips are returned on time, as we need to put lunch orders through in advance, thank you. 
 
Reception – Fairhaven Lake, 6th June – payments by 19th May 
Year 1/2 – Blackpool Zoo, 19th and 20th May – payments by 2nd May 
Year 3/4 – Roman Workshop, 6th June – payments by 22nd May 
Year 5/6 – Mayan Workshop, 12th June – payments by 22nd May 
Year 6 – Hothersall Lodge, 18th June – full payment by 22nd May 
 
EYFS Sports Day 
Reception children will have their Sports’ Day on Thursday 17th July. Parents are welcome to come 
and watch at the Sports Hall at 2pm. 
 
EYFS Pirate Day 
On Friday 18th July Reception children will be having a Pirate Day. This will be a fun packed day with 
pirate activities. Children are asked to come dressed as a pirate on this day. Parents are welcome to 
come to school at 2:30pm on the day for a Pirate Presentation.  
 
Hot Weather 
During this hot weather, the children are outside more to make the most of the sunshine. Please 
could you ensure that you put suntan lotion on your children before they come to school. Staff in 
school are not allowed to apply lotion on the children.  
 
Please NAME YOUR CHILD’S JUMPERS AND CARDIGANS.  
 
In addition, could you please send children with a named water bottle, so the children can stay 
hydrated during the day, thank you. If children bring a sunhat, please ensure these are named. 
 
Half Term 
A reminder that we finish for the Half Term holiday next Thursday 22nd May at 3:10pm and return to 
school on Tuesday 3rd June at 8:40am.  
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